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Russell waiting for action

IN The Witness of February 15, Nompilo
Kunene’s report on Russell High’s hopes
that repairs to the school can start soon,
was an accurate summary of the saga
that has been going on since 2013.

In the article, KZN Education MEC
spokesperson Kwazi Mthethwa was re-
ported as saying that the school princi-
pal and the school governing body know
what processes need to be followed when
dealing with the department and asked
that they follow those processes to get
the desired response from the depart-
ment.

Mthethwa is correct in that the school
principal and SGB do know what the

processes are. They have been following
them faithtully since 2013, but so far they

have not had any result.

The SGB sincerely hopes that Depart-
ment of Education, the Department of
Public Works, Amafa Heritage and the
premier, as custodian of the building,
will take action soon to achieve the de-

sired result.
FIONA BULMAN

Scottsville
Pietermaritzburg
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